
Wilmcote Parish Council 

Neighbourhood Plan 

Village Open Day 1st February 2015 

Minutes 

Following the circulation of the questionnaire to all residents an open day was held 

to allow residents to drop in and raise any queries on the questionnaire.  A number 

of residents came as follows: 

 1. Marsh Road – discussed the meaning of ‘in-fill’ plots and where these may 

be in Wilmcote.  Particularly concerned as to whether Ann Ray's possible 

development would be classed as infill.  To the best of our knowledge, we did not 

think it would. 

 2. Woodcote Park – resident did not feel he wanted to comment "in view of 

his advancing years" discussed whether completing the questionnaire would be any 

point.  Pointed out that his views were of value and encouraged him to complete the 

questionnaire as this would help plan the future development in the Parish. 

 3. Aston Cantlow Road – some questions around ‘in-fill’ plots and where 

development may take place. .   Possibly felt that maybe larger developments would 

be preferable to a lot of untidy infill. 

 4. Swanfold – some concerns expressed about the whole process and the lack 

of clear guidance from the SDC Core Strategy.  Did not accept that we needed to 

accommodate any new development.  They were asked to include all their concerns 

in the questionnaire on a separate sheet if necessary.   

 5.Billesey Road -  General enquiries as to what we actually had in mind.  I 

think she felt we had it all mapped out.   

 

       


